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CITY OF SMITHS GROVE
SMITHS GROVE, KENTUCKY

Minut4s of the Board of Trustees

The Board met at 7:30 PM at the McGuffey Insurance
Office on September 8, 1965 with one member, Trustee
Joe Lowe absent. The only item of official business
was a discussion of the money now available through
Federal grants for the construction of sewage systems.
All members were in agreement for Mr. Bevar1y to
contact the present engineers who are working on
the water system and Charles English, the present
city attorney to see if this survey could be worked
in conjunction with the water system. This is not
to cost more than $100 additional. Chairman Bevar1y
will make these contacts and report at the next meeting.

There being no further business, the Bo~rd adjourned
until the next regularly scheduled meeting.

Gertie Bybee, Clerk

Carroll S. Bevar1y, Mayor


